
I am writing to express my full support of Perpetua Resources and the Stibnite Gold Project. 

Perpetua has shown they are committed to Idaho and want to take care of the environment. The 

company designed its project to clean up legacy waste, reconnect salmon to their native spawning 

grounds and fix one of the watershed's largest source of sedimentation. The Stibnite Gold Project 

would leave water quality, wetlands and the river better than they are today. I hope you move 

forward and permit this project as quickly as possible. 

The EIS document estimates that the project will generate $29.4 million in taxes annually and create 

thousands of jobs for Idahoans and nationwide. I reviewed section 21 which summarizes the 

beneficial economic impacts from the project. The 2,690 jobs created by the mine during operations 

annually, and almost 5,000 jobs created during construction, would be a huge benefit to the local 

and state economies. Moreover, these would be high paying jobs offering good benefits and 

supporting workers families. This is exactly the kind of economic incentive that is needed in rural 

Idaho. The McCall area can't make it on tourism alone. 

I urge you to approve Perpetua Resources' project. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide a huge 

benefit to our community and the local environment and the company has taken the time to reduce 

its footprint and improve water quality at site. The permitting process is designed to move the best 

plans forward and I feel that is what we will do with the 2021 Modified Mine Plan. 

Kaberle Wooton 


